
PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 

Girls Touch team success 

Congratulations to our Girls Touch 

team who have continued their 

success in the PSSA competition. Last 

Wednesday they played against 

Dubbo South and defeated them 5-4. 

This meant they had to then play 

again – 2 hours later against Bathurst 

South Public School. They were 

successful again, winning 5-4. They 

now go into the finals played at 

Parramatta on Monday 4
th

 November. 

Congratulations to the girls on their 

success and excellent sportsmanship. 

Also congratulations to their coach, 

Belinda Neil.  

Grandparents Day 

We are looking forward to hosting 

our Grandparents this Friday 25
th

 

October, when they come to our 

open classrooms from 10.30-11.15am. 

Morning tea will be provided for our 

visitors at 11.15 under the Primary 

cola and the Infants cola. 

Selective High School 

Entrance in 2021 

As I mentioned last week, applications 

for entry in a NSW Government 

Selective High School are open. 

Aurora College is a virtual selective 

school for rural and remote students. 

It offers a mix of online and 

residential school classes. Students 

connect with their teachers and 

classmates in timetabled lessons 

through a virtual learning 

environment.  

Students currently in Year 5 are 

eligible to apply for entry in a NSW 

Government Selective High School. 

Parents must apply online at https://

education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/

s e l e c t i v e - h i g h - s c h o o l s - a n d -

o p p o r t u n i t y - c l a s s e s / y e a r - 7 /

application-process Applications are 

now open and will close on 11 

November, 2019. Please contact the 

school if you require further 

information about this process.  

Pink Up Mudgee 

Next Monday we will be holding our 

‘Pink Up Mudgee’ day in support of 

the local campaign which supports 

fundraising for the McGrath 

Foundation. Students may wear a 

pink item of clothing and bring a gold 

coin in aid of this charity.  

Like us on our Facebook page ‘Mudgee Public School P&C’ and follow us  

for all the latest updates, events and excursion arrival times. 
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DIARY DATES 

Friday 25 October 

Grandparents Day -  

10.30am –11.40am 

Monday 28 October 

MPS Pink Up Day 

Yr 3 Enviro Day 

Tuesday 29 October 

Kinder Enviro Day 

Rotary Maths Challenge 5/6B 

3W Dunns Swamp Excursion 

Wednesday 30 October 

3B Dunns Swamp Excursion 

MHS visit to MPS Yr6 

Thursday 31 October 

3F Dunns Swamp Excursion 

All visitors to the school MUST sign in the visitors book in the front office. Where students arrive late or need to 

depart early, again this is done through the front office. 

Have you contacted the school with your updated/changed details? It is important that the school is able to 

contact you in case of an emergency. 

If your child has a change of routine please send a note to the classroom teacher. 

Emergency calls to the office before 2.00pm please. 

SCHOOL BANKING - Wednesday (Volunteers welcome!) 

BREAKFAST CLUB - Monday - Friday 8.30am-9.10am  

UNIFORM SHOP - Wednesday 2.30pm-3.30pm (Residence Building via Perry St) 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/selective-high-schools-and-opportunity-classes/year-7/application-process
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Bus Zones & Student safety 

Just a reminder there is a designated 

area to pick up and drop off your 

children in the morning and afternoon 

at the front of the school. With over 15 

buses delivering students to our 

school it can be a very busy time of 

the day. Please take heed of the signs. 

Parents please use the crossings where 

possible. The carpark near the support 

unit and canteen can only be used for 

staff parking. Students and families 

should not be walking through this 

carpark, they should be using the 

pathway on the western side of the 

carpark.  

Mrs Ros Rogers 

Relieving Principal  

LIBRARY NEWS 
Book Club Issue 7  

Brochures have gone home. Please 

have all orders finalised by Friday 

November 1st.  No late orders can be 

accepted. Happy Reading!  

Mrs Siobhan Vitnell 
Librarian 

Mudgee Public School would like to thank 

the following businesses who kindly support 

our Breakfast Club. A big thank you also to 

our wonderful staff & volunteers!  

Starts this week! 

Wednesday 23 Oct & 
Thursday  24 Oct 2019 

 

MUDGEE GYMNASTICS 
www.gymisfun.com   

33 Inglis Street, MUDGEE  

Contact: sacha@gymisfun.com 
 

               TERM 4 GYM 
              Come & Try! 

                      Casual Classes 
Little Ninjas 5-7 years 

Monday 3.45-4.30pm 

Big Ninjas 8-12 years 
Monday 4.30-5.30pm 

Aerobic Gymnastics 8yrs+ 
Monday 4.30-5.30pm 

Pre School Gym 4-5 years 
Wednesday 3.45-4.30 

$14 per class 

Book your spot NOW! 

Chitty Chitty Bang Bang is coming 

to Mudgee in 2020!! ! 

Mudgee Performing Arts Society is 

excited to call for auditions for cast 

& chorus members. 

Auditions will be held on 19 & 21  

November 2019 from 6pm - 10pm at 

Mudgee Town Hall! 

A large cast and chorus is required, 

including adults and children (over 10 

years of age).  

All members of the cast & chorus will 

need to dance, sing and act. ! 

The show will run from 13 - 28 June 

2020. Rehearsals will be held from Jan-

uary 2020 on Monday evening, anoth-

er weekday evening (as determined) 

and Sunday afternoons.! 

For a list of parts, audition require-

ments & to book an audition, please 

email the team at 

chittychittymudgee@gmail.com 

STUDENT OF THE WEEK 

Term  4 Week  2  

   KC  Ettric Toombs 

   KL  Braxton Robinson 

   KG  Makenzie Riley 

   KH  Jasmine Miles 

   K/1N  Bram Anderson 

   1C  Kaitlyn Dale 

   1S  Henry Parker 

   1R  Kylie Titcomb 

   1T  Sophia Young 

   2L  Lucy Stanford 

   2S  Freddy Stevens 

   2C  Tyler Rostron 

   2W  Clayton Masling 

   3B  Brady Hurrell 

   3W  Summer Hicks 

   4D  Rhydan Brown 

   4E  Max Roberts 

   5C  Aleira McKay 

   5/6J  Lance Barber 

   5/6B  Toby Roberts 

   6A  Scott Ellis 

   6M  Rosie Webb 

   LA  Makayla Buckman 

   MS  Jack Knobbs    

Dolls for 
Dementia 
Using a Teddy Bear 

or a Baby Doll can 

be a very effective way for a person 

with Alzheimer's  or any kind 

of dementia to decrease stress and 

agitation. A caregiver can use doll ther-

apy for dementia patients as a way to 

put responsibility, caring and structure 

back into the lives of those afflicted 

with Alzheimer's.  
 

If you have any unwanted dolls, with or 

without clothing, we would love you to 

drop them at the Office so we can pass 

them onto those who are assisting in 

this fabulous program.  

Mudgee Softball 
All Boys & Girls K-6 

If you are interested in playing 

softball, head down to  

Jubilee Oval  
Saturday 26th October  

9.30am  



P&C Update 
School Obstacle Fun Challenge 

The P&C is holding an obstacle challenge on Friday, 

22nd November, as a major fundraiser.  The challenge 

will be held during school hours. We'll let you know the 

exact start times for each year in the next few weeks. 

Families and friends are invited to attend and cheer the 

students on.  Our target is $20 000 to go towards 

improvements in the outdoor environment at the school.  

The focus of the challenge is fun and fitness with 

students running, walking, jumping, crawling and 

scrambling around an obstacle course on the school 

grounds. Students are invited to dress in their brightest, 

rainbow coloured clothes for the challenge and will 

receive a rainbow headband and iceblock for taking part.  

This year, students will be able to raise funds online.  All 

students should have now received a letter with 

information about this and a sponsorship booklet.  If 

you didn't receive this, please let us know  via the P&C 

Facebook page or email us at 

mudgeepublicschool@pandcaffiliate.org.au. Thank you 

to those families who have already created an online 

sponsorship profile and started raising funds!      

 

Uniform Shop 

Open Wednesday 2.30pm to 3.30pm 

The uniform shop can help with all your summer 

uniform needs.  You can drop in and see us in the school 

residence on the corner of Perry and Denison Streets on 

Wednesdays or order online from 

www.mudgeepublic.com.au and your order will be 

delivered to your child’s classroom every Wednesday.  

Canteen 

We have a fabulous new summer menu for Term 4. If 

you have not received a copy, please drop down to the 

canteen to pick one up or it is available on the school 

website.  It's been a busy first week with volunteers 

helping to cook the new items on the menu to stock the 

freezers.  Meatball subs have been very popular - 

"Awesome", "Delicious", "I wish I could have these at 

home"!  Each meatball is packed full of extra veggies 

then cooked in a tomato passata sauce.   

Yum! 

Volunteer Update:  

Thank you to all our regular canteen volunteers and the 

volunteers from 2L last week.  The canteen could not run 

without your help.  This week it's 2S's turn to help. No 

cooking skills are required and you can name your day 

and hours.  Even just one power hour is an enormous 

help.   It's a fun day and children love seeing someone 

they know in the canteen.  If you can help out, please 

send Tracey a text on 0418 452 278 or simply drop down 

to the canteen.  

Term 4 Roster 

Week Class Week Class 

1 2L 6 3W 

2 2S 7 3F 

3 2C 8 4E 

4 2W 9 4K 

5 3B 10 4D 

P&C Dates for the Diary: 

Next General Meeting: Monday 11th November, 6pm.  

School residence.  Children are welcome. 

Obstacle Fun Challenge: Friday 22nd November. 

PBL Assembly Garden Produce and Bake Sale: Friday, 

6th December. 

http://www.mudgeepublic.com.au/


HALLOWEEN AT  
BUNNINGS MUDGEE 

 

THURSDAY 31ST OCTOBER 

5PM—7PM 

Face panting, Games, Kids DIY,     

Giveaways, light refreshments 

For more info please contact 

Bunnings Mudgee Ph 6378 6700 







P&C Update 
The year has flown by and it is term 4 already!  We hope 
everyone had a relaxing break. 
 
Thank you to the  Year 3 bakers and all who supported 
the Garden Produce and Bake sale held in conjunction 
with the PBL assembly at the end of Term 3.  $512 was 
raised and this will go towards resources for our school. 
 
School Obstacle Fun Challenge 


The P&C is holding an obstacle challenge on Friday, 
22nd November.  The focus of the challenge is fun and 
fitness with the added benefit of raising funds for our 
school.  Students are invited to dress in their brightest, 
rainbow coloured clothes for the challenge.  A letter and 
sponsorship booklet was sent home with students in the 
last week of term 3.  If you didn't receive this, please 
send us a message via the P&C Facebook page or email 
us at mudgeepublicschool@pandcaffiliate.org.au.  The 
challenge will be held during school hours.  We'll let you 
know the exact start times for each year in the next few 
weeks.   Families and friends are invited to attend and 
cheer the students on.   
 
Uniform Shop 


Open Wednesday 2.30pm to 3.30pm 


The uniform shop can help with all your summer 
uniform needs.  You can drop in and see us in the school 
residence on the corner of Perry and Denison Streets on 
Wednesdays or order online from 
www.mudgeepublic.com.au and your order will be 
delivered to your child’s classroom every Wednesday.  
Canteen 


The canteen has a delicious new menu for Term 4.   Why 
not try the new daily specials, freshly prepared in the 
canteen, such as chicken and appleslaw wraps, corn 
fritters with salad and nachos.  Our canteen manager, 
Tracey, will continue to prepare a range of recess 
specials, available over the counter at the canteen.  Last 
term, these specials were very popular with children and 
included fresh bruschetta, spinach and cheese twists 
and canteen-made pesto and cheese toasties.  We give 
Tracey a big thumbs up too! 


 
Volunteer Update:  
We believe it is important to cook fresh food with lots 
of fruit and vegetables for our children.  To do this, we 
need volunteers to help Tracey.  We are asking families 
from one class each week to consider volunteering in 
the canteen.  This week it's 2L's turn to help. No cooking 
skills are required and you can name your day and hours.  
It's a fun day and children love seeing someone they 
know in the canteen.  Please drop down to the canteen 
and have a chat to Tracey or text her on 0418 452 278. 


Term 4 Roster 
Week Class Week Class 


1 2L 6 3W 
2 2S 7 3F 
3 2C 8 4E 
4 2W 9 4K 
5 3B 10 4D 


P&C Dates for the Diary: 
Next General Meeting: Monday 11th November, 6pm.  
School residence.  Children are welcome. 
Obstacle Fun Challenge: Friday 22nd November. 



http://www.mudgeepublic.com.au/



